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Public Notice 
Water Meter Readings 

 

Council wishes to advise that water meter readings will commence on Thursday 20 
January 2022. It is anticipated that water meter readings will be completed by Tuesday 
01 February 2022. 

If your water meter is inside your property fence, Council will be required to enter your 
property to gain access to the water meter. 

Please note that under section 144 of the Local Government Act 2009 Council may 
legally enter a property to inspect local government facilities for routine operations such 
as water meter readings. 

If you have pets, restricted access or other circumstances that would prevent Council’s 
workers from reading the meter, please contact Councils Rates Officer, Jeannie Wright, 
on (07) 4742 4100. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation. 

 

Philip Keirle 
Chief Executive Officer 
19 January 2022 
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